
8. CHRISTCHURCH CITY LIBRARIES:  SHIRLEY

A report from the Shirley Community Librarian informed the Board of the business activities for the
Shirley Library for the 2000/01 year.  The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the incoming Community Board consider the installation of a Board display stand at the
Shirley Service Centre/Library and New Brighton Library and the possibility of Board members
staffing a Board desk there at certain times.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


